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Dear Parents, Students and Staff, 
 
Student of the Month 
Congratulations to the following students for receiving Student of the 
Month. We are so proud of them all. Well done Alvan, Joel, Will, 
Jake, Hamish, Hayley, Yanessa, Harrison, Logan, Freya, Ryder, 
Shayan, Jacob, Jasmine, Ellis, Hudson, Tahlia, Angelique, Ashton, 
Tom and Matilda. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
CWA Award 
A Community Engagement Award 
was given out to Reanna Lawson 
from the Country Womenôs 
Association. This is a perpetual 
award for any student from Prep to 
Year 6, that have contributed to the 
community in any way.  
 
 

Key Diary Dates 
15 Dec Reports go home 

15 Dec Choir Monbulk Community 
Carols @ the Pines Rotunda 

18 Dec Gr 1/2 Day Camp Mt Evelyn 

19 Dec Gr5/6 Bizarre Bazaar Mar-
ket 5:30ð6:30pm 

20 Dec Gr6 Activity Day 

20 Dec Gr5 Picnic Day 

22 Dec 9am Whole school Assembly 

Last Day of  School 22 Dec 17 
1.30 Finish 

 

First Day of School 2018  

Teachers start 29 Jan 2018 

Students start 30 Jan 2018 

Preps start 6 Feb 2018 

 

Full of Fun Fair 2018 

Sunday 18th November 2018 
Notices Sent Home this Week 

1/2 Day Camp update,  

2018 School Fees 
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Year 3/4 Phillip Island Camp 
The 3/4 Camp was such a success with eve-
ryone having such an amazing time. 
Thank you to Mrs Vranjes, Mrs Beattie, Mrs 
Brooks, Mrs Stewart, Darren Judd, 
Rod Salan, Joost Bakker, Richard Heap and 
Stephanie Willoughby for all your 
hard work in making it such a wonderful ex-
perience for every child!  
 
Farewell to our Year 6 Students 
Thank you to the Year 6 students for being 
such a wonderful group who have influenced 
our lives in so many ways! You will be great-
ly missed and we wish you much success in 
the future. Thank you to Mrs Smith, Mr Por-
ter and Ms Russell for the amazing work 
they have done this year in educating the 
students and for organising a fantastic Grad-
uation Night. 
Congratulations to these award recipients:- 
Reanna Lawson—Police Award 
Tanisha Pettitt—RSL Award 
Ebony Khair—Monbulk PS Award  
Erin Howie—Monbulk College Award 
Maddie Laven—Alex Webb Award 
The Arts Award presented to the following 
students: Noah Rutherford, Charlie Barge, 
Jamieson Wrigley, Charlie Bakker, Tanisha 
Pettitt, Kyan Green and Alisha Peterson 
 
Farewell 
Farewell to the following students who are 
moving on to other schools: 
Matilda Kendell, Matilda Dehaan, Art Pren-
dergast, AJ Kendall and Joseph Khair. We 
wish you much success. 
 
End of Year Assembly 
On Tuesday December 22

nd
 at 9am in the 

Music room, we will be having our end of 
year assembly. The school choir will be per-
forming. We will be also saying goodbye to 
our Year 6 students. 

Community Carols 
On Friday December 15

th
 from 6:30pm on-

wards our School Choir will be performing 
at the Community Carols. Everyone is wel-
come to attend and the Choir would love 
your encouragement on the night! 
 
Last Day of Term / First Day Back 
Please note the last day of term is Tuesday 
December 22

nd
 and we will be finishing at 

1:30pm. Please ensure your child/children 
are picked up at this time. You can, 
alternatively, book your child/children into 
OSHClub for after school care.  The first day 
back for Year 1-6 students is Tuesday Janu-
ary 30

th
. The first day back for the Prep stu-

dents is February 6
th
. 

 
Over the holidays if you see anyone acting 
suspiciously or inappropriately around the 
school grounds please contact the Monbulk 
Police Station on 9756 6258. 
 
Thank you to the teachers, aides and office 
staff for their hard work and dedication to 
Monbulk Primary School this year! Thank 
you to the parents for their continual commit-
ment to the school; it has been very much 
appreciated! I wish you a wonderful Christ-
mas and a safe holiday! I look forward to a 
very successful year in 2018! 
 
 
Lynn Ordish 

 

I acknowledge and pay respect of the Wurundjeri 
people of the Kulin Nation, their Ngurungaeta-
Murrundindi, and their Elders, as the Traditional 
Owners of the land on which the School 
stands. 

School Crossings 22 December 2017 
 
Please note that the Moores Rd School Crossing 
will be the only one manned on Friday 22 Dec.  
Parental supervision of children at 
the other crossings is advised.  
 
Wishing you all a Safe and Happy 
Holiday 

 
Uniform Shop Co-ordinator 
 
We are looking for a new Uni-
form Shop Co-ordinator for 
2018.   
 
Tasks involved are monitoring levels of stock, 
ordering stock, keeping the uniform shop tidy 
and filling orders.   
 
If youôre interested please contact the school of-
fice. 
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A big thank you to all those who have ordered 
items from Scholastic Book Club.  Over the past 
12 months, the families from Monbulk Primary 
School have purchased $7,833.00 worth of books 
and other items, which has earned the school 
$1,001.50 in Rewards points.  These points have 
been used over the year to purchase many new 
books and resources for our students. 

The 2017 Victorian State Schools Spectacular will 
be broadcast on channel 7 on Saturday 16 Decem-
ber 2017 at 7pm. 
   
The two hour broadcast will feature highlights 
from the live performances as well as behind-the-
scenes footage and interviews. Tune in from 7pm 
to 9pm to catch all he action and relive the Spec-
tacular memories  

Term Dates for 2018 

Term 1: 29 January to 29 March 2018 

Students start on 30 January 2018 

Term2: 16 April to 29 June 2018 

Term 3: 16 July to 21 September 2018 

Term 4: 8 October to 21 December 2018 
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tǳǘ aƻƴōǳƭƪ ϧ 5ƛǎǘǊƛŎǘ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ .ŀƴƪ ƻƴ ȅƻǳǊ    
ǎƘƻǇǇƛƴƎ ƭƛǎǘΦ 
 
If you are looking for a new bank or any banking services, then we ask you to put Monbulk & 
District Community Bank on your shopping list. When you bank with Monbulk & District      
Community Bank you can not only expect good old fashion service but through our partnership 
with Monbulk Primary School, your school will benefit. 
 
 

Good for your School 
Monbulk & District Community Bank ® Branch will reward Monbulk Primary School by              
contributing funds for each new loan, credit card, personal account or everyday account 

opened. Your club will receive: 
             
   

 
 

The more banking you do with Monbulk & District Community Bank® the more you and your 
School will benefit. Drop into the branch at 70 Main Rd Monbulk or phone 97521130 to discuss 
your banking needs. 
 
Offer valid for eligible products taken out at Monbulk & District Community Bank® Branch. 
Terms, conditions, fees, charges and eligibility criteria apply. All loans subject to the bankôs 
normal lending criteria. 

Product Contribution 

Bendigo Home Loan $500 

Bendigo Personal Loan $250 

Insurance Cover $100 

New Business Account $50 

Appointment with Financial Planner $50 

New Personal Account $25 

New Term Deposit over $10,000 $25 
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Prop. Lay & Ratha Lao 

 

Quality Pies & Cakes for all Occasions  

 

65 Main Street Monbulk 3793 

Telephone: 9756 7466 

 

Proud sponsors of  

Monbulk OSHClub 

Before and After School Care 


